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SUMMARY:  S.L. 2015-108 authorizes the Division of Motor Vehicles to send the required combined 

vehicle property tax and State registration notice by e-mail, subject to the written consent of the owner 

of a vehicle. 

This act becomes effective January 1, 2016. 

 

CURRENT LAW:  Under current law, the Division of Motor Vehicles must send a copy of the 

combined property tax and vehicle registration notice by mail. 

 

BILL ANALYSIS:  Senate Bill 621 authorizes the Property Tax Division of the Department of 

Revenue, or its contractor (DMV), to send the required combined vehicle property tax and State 

registration notice by e-mail, subject to the written consent of the owner of a vehicle. 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act becomes effective January 1, 2016. 

 


